To:

**Brendan Dwyer** 

Account Manager, The Blue Book Network

From:

Chad Ferris, Owner

All Power Systems

Dear Brendan:

I just wanted to write you a quick note to say that I am very happy with my Blue Book Network Membership. As you know, I like to keep busy, and I try to bid 20-30 jobs every month.....My Blue Book Network Membership helps make that possible by getting me enough ITB's and Project Leads so I can have enough to bid.....

I have been with The Blue Book Network for a few years now, and I can recommend the Blue Book Network to any Commercial Contractors who want to work hard, bid often, and land some great quality commercial projects!

Sincerely,

**Chad Ferris** 

**ALL POWER SYSTEMS** 

